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September 11, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Board of Water Commissioners 
735 Randolph St. 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Re: 4704 Cass Ave. 
 
Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD) repaired a leak near 4704 Cass Ave.  
There was a service leak on the DWSD owned portion of the 1-inch service to the 
property. DWSD made a temporary repair to stop the leak on August 1, 2018. The 
business owner requested the final work be completed on a weekend. DWSD replaced 
the service line from the curb stop to the water main on Sunday, August 12, 2018. The 
DWSD owned portion of the service line has been replaced.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Palencia Mobley, P.E. 
Deputy Director and Chief Engineer 
 
 


